
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From: Raj Mody
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: The University of Chicago Booth School of Business
Date: 24 November 2022 10:53:42

I am writing to object to the application from The University of Chicago Booth School
of Business.

This seems to be a bizarre and excessive application, involving alcohol - and
therefore likely anti-social and noisy behaviour - into the early hours of the
morning, in a residential area.

In light of the other noise disturbances already experienced late at night in the
area (I have a flat in Bartholomew Close), I would have thought that an 11pm
maximum cut-off time would be more reasonable, but would certainly object to the
application as it stands, which I feel is “trying it on”. It also feels at odds with the
nature of the applicant’s primary reason for existence (a “school of business”
supplying alcohol for late-night events and parties?).

Kind regards
Raj Mody


